
 

 
DATE:  January 9, 2018 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 

FROM: Daniel McGinn, AICP, CFM, Assistant Director of Planning & ESI  

  DanielMc@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-7011 
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position   Department 

1. Daniel McGinn, AICP, CFM  Assistant Director  Planning & ESI 
2. Keren Costanzo, LEED AP, AICP Senior City Planner  Planning & ESI 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

The Planning Department will be providing a presentation to update City Council on the 
status of the proposed annexation policy.  This item was originally presented to the City 
Council at a workshop on March 30, 2017; and an update on the process was presented 
during a workshop on July 6, 2017.     
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint –  Proposed Annexation Policy 
Exhibit A – Prototype of an Annexation Policy 
Exhibit B – Prototype of Petition for Annexation Application Content 
 

Briefing – Proposed Annexation Policy Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting(Tabled) of January 30, 2018 

City Council Meeting of February 13, 2018 


